To,

Eric Petty, Managing Director
From,

Ryan Anderson,

Community Development Department
Ohio, US-976859

31.06.2010

Subject: Discussion of the Comprehensive Plans of Company’s Growth

The management has decided to conduct a meeting on 10.07.2010. The meeting will be mainly focusing on the comprehensive solutions provided by the experts and management to grow the company in this competitive market. Therefore, the management is requesting all the project managers and team leaders to attend the meeting without fail.

The company is also giving an opportunity for the individuals to show up their plans and ideas on the company and team. The management is also asking all the project managers to provide a report on the production and services offered by the team on the last month.

The management is also attaching all the information and details related to the meeting with this memo. Therefore, if you come up with any doubts or queries, you will be able to contact us within two working days.

